
Roxanne Cherry, M.A. 
 S. College Ave. 

Claremont CA 91711 

Dear Ms. Cherry: 

June 17, 1986 

Thank you for your letter of June 10 regarding my book INFORMATION 
FOR THE FEMALE-TO-MALE. T�e book is written by and for the 
female-to-male, is the only one of its kind, and is by no means 
geared only to the Bay Area. I know it would be helpful to all 
female-to-males. 

I also thank you for letting me know about S. Drake's "Transsexual 
Yellow Pages'' - it was from Drake's book that I found your name 
and address. 

Best regards, 

       




